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 Vaccinations – advice for adopters  

Who is this handout for? This handout is for adopters that are considering a third vaccination in the 

initial vaccination course, and explains Cats Protection’s current vaccination recommendations. 

 

 

In accordance with the manufacturer’s datasheet and on Cats Protection’s veterinary advice, it is 

Cats Protection policy for kittens and cats to be given two vaccinations three weeks apart for their 

initial course of vaccinations. If your vet suggests that a third vaccination as part of the initial course 

is necessary, this should be discussed with your vet and the decision to provide this will be at your 

discretion. The charity is not able to fund the cost of a third or subsequent vaccination beyond the 

initial two injections. 

 

All cats should receive a booster vaccination one year after their initial course of vaccines. This 

should then be followed up by a single yearly booster vaccination, depending on veterinary advice 

regarding the lifestyle and specific needs for your cat.  

 

The following is an extract from a leaflet provided for cat owners by Merial, the manufacturer of 

Purevax® vaccinations: 

 

 
 

Source: www.merial.co.uk/SiteCollectionDocuments/Purevax%20cat%20vaccine%20leaflet%202012.pdf 


